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Agenda Item 
Item 6. C. - 2019 Cost Share Grants extension requests 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
At the August meeting requests for extensions from the Chimney Pines Homeowners Association Cost Share and Lori 

Rathjen were added to the agenda.  No action was taken on the requests. 

The project planned by the Chimney Pines Homeowners Association has not been completed because of the weather.  All 

the rain has increased the level of the pond and made it difficult to get the preparation work done.  Because it is now so 

late in the season they are not able to the plants they need for the project.  They have requested an extension to July 31, 

2020. 

Lori Rathjen has been working with the DNR and the wet weather has put the DNR behind in getting the prep work done.  

Ms. Rathjen has said she needs and extension to June 30, 2020.  I would recommend extending both projects to July 31, 

2020. 

Attachments 
None 

Recommended Action 
Motion to extend expiration of Chimney Pines Homeowners Association and Lori Rathjen's project to July 31, 2020 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday September 18, 2019 


